COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OFSOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, January 9, 2006

QUESTION NO. 6
QUESTION: Cllr. Mark Daly

 

To ask the Manager has South Dublin County Council maximised the potential housing monies available from the Dept of Environment?

REPLY
The Council’s current Housing Construction Programme was adopted for the period 2004 – 2008.  
The programme involves the construction of 1,927 units in the life of the programme. 
To date this Council has drawn down €54,973,838 in 2004 and €81,130,441 in 2005 and has to date constructed and allocated 221 units in 2004 and 271 units in 2005 and currently has 1,073 units on site, to which the Department has committed the necessary capital expenditure. 
 

It is anticipated that the targets set out in the Multi Annual Construction programme 2004- 2008 will be achieved and that this Council in achieving its targets will maximise the use of capital monies available from the Department. 

 

 

